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March 19, 1999

BULLETIN #853
RE: NEW SLA MANUAL

Enclosed is a copy of the new SLA Manual which is intended to serve as a reference for California Surplus Line Brokers and to highlight certain
state laws and regulations that relate to the transaction to surplus line business in this state. This manual replaces the smaller three-ring binder
version provided in previous years. If you have any questions, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Ted Pierce
Executive Director



